MEMORANDUM

To:
Chairperson

Matt Turner, Superintendent

Board Members


From:
Linda Schild, Manager of Fiscal Services


Lisa Jackson, Financial Analyst
Date:
January 14, 2021
Re:
Draft Budget for 2022 Fiscal Year 

Attached is the Draft Budget for the 2022 fiscal year. This budget was developed with consideration of priorities and activities from the District’s strategic plan committing to:
· Student empowerment
· World-class education


· Resource optimization
The draft budget is the initial estimate for the next school year’s budget, based on historical data.  The Budget Committee will be in the process of developing the tentative budget from the draft to be submitted to the board in May. Consideration to identified needs of various schools and departments will be given during the needs assessment process.

I recommend the board approve the draft budget, as presented.

